



January 14, 2022

The Honorable Governor Pete Ricketts State Capitol, 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor N.E. Lincoln, NE 68509

Mr. Patrick O'Donnell Clerk of the Legislature State Capitol, Room 2018 Lincoln, NE 68509

Dear Governor Ricketts and Mr. O'Donnell:

Please accept this report pursuant to <u>Neb. Rev. Stat</u>. Section 4-113, from January 1, 2021, through December 31<sup>st</sup>, 2021.

Program	Applications Received	Applications Rejected Due to Restrictions of the Act
Waiver of Tuition	438	0
Reservist Tuition Credit	35	0
Nebraska Veterans Aid	480	0
Nebraska Veterans Homes	301	0

Questions may be directed to Levi Bennett at (402) 471-2458.

Sincerely,

Levi E. Bennett, Deputy Director